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| am authorized to request that the North Queensland Rifle Assocation has only received the new
proposed law changes to the Queensland Community Safety Bill 2024 currently under discussion
some 7 days ago and request a further 3 months extension to fully read and understand the legal
implications from these proposed changes to the law.As the North Queensland Rifle Assocation

has legal licensed Firearm holders from as far as Sarina to the South, MT Isa to the West and
Mossman to the North. There is a large area to cover and many people to get feedback from this
takes time and is only fair and just these people have the oppurunity to have a proper look and a say
in the new proposed laws.



